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Good afternoon,

 

 

 

I'd like to submit the attached comments regarding the Potential Wilderness Inventory for the U.S. Forest Service

Cibola National Forest's Forest Plan Revision on behalf of the New Mexico Department of Agriculture. Please let

me know if you have any trouble opening our comments.

 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback and comments on this important process.

 

 

 

Respectfully,

 

Lacy Levine, M.P.A.

 

Natural Resources Policy and Planning Analyst

 

New Mexico Department of Agriculture

 

Agricultural Programs and Resources

 

 

 

575-646-8024 - Office

 

915-240-1086 - Cell 

 

llevine@nmda.nmsu.edu

 

 

 

MSC APR

 

New Mexico State University

 

P.O. Box 30005

 

Las Cruces, NM 88003-8005 
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state employees are public records. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipients. Any unauthorized review, use,

disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public
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